

DepEd - DIVISION OF QUEZON

Sitio Fori, Brgy. Talipan, Pagbilao, Quezon Cell # 09175824627 or at www.depedquezon.com.ph "Creating Possibilities, Inspiring Innovations"



August 2, 2019

DIVISION MEMORANDUM DM No. 194, s. 2019

UPDATED ENROLLMENT DATA FOR NATIONAL ASSESSMENT OF STUDENT LEARNING FOR K-TO-12 BASIC EDUCATION PROGRAM

To: CID & SGOD Chiefs, Division Testing Coordinator, Public Schools District Supervisors, District Testing Coordinators, School Heads (Private & Public, Elementary & Secondary), School Testing Coordinators, and All Others Concerned

- 1. In anticipation of the forthcoming National Assessment of Student Learning for K-to-12 Basic Education Program such as Early Language Literacy National Assessment (ELLNA), National Achievement Test for Grade 6 and Grade 10 (NAT 6 & NAT 10), National Career Assessment Examination (NCAE), and Basic Education Exit Assessment (BEEA), this office announces the submission of updated enrolment for the following grade levels; to wit:
 - A. Grade 3
 - B. Grade 4
 - C. Grade 6
 - D. Grade 7
 - E. Grade 9 F. Grade 10
 - G. Grade 11
 - H. Grade 12
- Relative thereto, all District Testing Coordinators shall submit an updated District Enrollment Report of the above-mentioned grade levels following the format below:

Consolidated District Enrolment Report

School Year 2019-2020

School ID	School Name	Mother Tongue used in the	UPDATED ENROLLMENT School Year 2019-2020							
		classroom/ school	Gr 3	Gr 4	Gr 6	Gr 7	Gr 9	Gr 10	Gr 11	Gr 12

NOTE to the District Testing Coordinator:

Please submit the report with data from the Secondary Schools and Private Schools.



DEPEDQUEZON-TM-SDS-04-009-001

Email address: <u>quezon@deped.gov.ph</u>

Comments: Txt HELEN - 09178902327 (Smart/Sun/TalknTxt) 2327 (Globe and TM)
Cell No: 09175824629





DepEd - DIVISION OF QUEZON

Sitio Fori, Brgy. Talipan, Pagbilao, Quezon Cell # 09175824627 or at www.depedquezon.com.ph "Creating Possibilities, Inspiring Innovations"



- 3. To facilitate fast and accurate consolidation of the report, please send the soft copy of the report to sdo.testing@gmail.com using your district's name as filename (i.e; SAN FRANCISCO 1_Updated Enrolment) not later than August 9, 2019, while hard copy of the report shall be forwarded to the Division Testing Section in the School Governance and Operations Division (SGOD).
- 4. Strict compliance and widest dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

MERTHEL M. EVARDOME, CESQ VI

Schools Division Superintendent

dtcrra08/02/2019



